

October 2, 2023

Henna Trewn San Francisco Environment Department 1155 Market Street, 3rd Floor San Francisco, CA 94103

RE: Department of Energy Vehicle Technology Office Grant DE-EE0010637

Dear Henna:

On behalf of GRID Alternatives, this letter serves as confirmation that we will provide \$7,292 as cost share to the above-referenced grant to the San Francisco Environment Department, in the form of in-kind labor support.

If you or any of your colleagues have any questions or require additional information about this cost share, please reach out anytime via email at zfranklin@gridalternatives.org. We looking forward to working with you and your team on this exciting project!

Sincerely,

Zach Franklin

Strategic Impact Officer

GRID Alternatives